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Shari Moore - FW: District 9 Gateway Zoning Study

From: "Betty Moran" <Betty @fortroadfederation.org>

To: "'Lucy Thompson' <lucy.thompson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 5/1/2012 4:12 PM

Subject: FW: District 9 Gateway Zoning Study

From: Betty Moran [mailto:Betty@fortroadfederation.org]
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 3:39 PM

To: 'Patricia Lindgren'

Subject: District 9 Gateway Zoning Study

The West Seventh/Fort Road Federation Board of Directors at the February 13 2012 meeting voted to support
a designation of TN-2 zoning for the
Gateway Zoning Study.

Betty Moran

Community Organizer

West Seventh/Fort Road Federation
974 West Seventh St.

St. Paul, MN. 55102

651-298-5599
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